
 
Friday 9 September 2016  

 
ASX Announcement 
 

 Perpetual Leadership Change 
 

 
Perpetual Limited (Perpetual) today announced David Kiddie will leave his role as Group 
Executive Perpetual Investments. 
 
On mutual agreement with Perpetual Mr Kiddie is leaving for personal reasons and is 
returning to the UK. Perpetual CEO and Managing Director Geoff Lloyd said, "We wish David 
well as he leaves the industry and returns to the UK. I thank him for his contribution over the 
past six months." 
 
David will remain in his role throughout his notice period. 
 
- Ends - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For media inquiries please contact: 
Kristen Allen 
Senior Manager, Corporate Communications 
Tel: 0412 759 753 
 
 
About Perpetual 
Perpetual is an independent financial services group operating in funds management, 
financial advisory and trustee services. Our origin as a trustee company, coupled with our 
strong track record of investment performance, has created our reputation as one of the 
strongest brands in financial services in Australia. For further information, go to 
www.perpetual.com.au  

http://www.perpetual.com.au/

